
A message from Heirloom Editor David Nelson: 

The fund to put a fitting memorial on the grave of Kurt Kriszhaber, 
whose family perished in the Holocaust, and who himself died in a 
tragic accident in 1946, has now reached $1735.    

We are a third of the way there - the target is $5000 which will pay 
for the memorial, an inscription, foundations and cemetery fees.  

Permission has been granted to place the memorial but to reach the 
target I still need your help. 

Response to my recent presentation at the Society engendered $80 cash almost 
immediately in donations from just three people. We have over 220 members – if 
everyone gave just $15 the memorial would be paid for. 

Click on this link, watch my new video, show it to your friends, and if you can, please 
make a donation. 

https://www.gofundme.com/kurt-kriszhaber-memorial  

Here are some of the comments left by donors… 

“Anyone who lived through the Holocaust deserves a proper burial and headstone. I 
wish my grandparents had a grave to place a headstone.”  

“Everyone deserves to rest in remembrance. A truly touching and selfless thing to be 
doing for someone you have no relation to.” 

“I donated because I was moved by this 
effort to honor the memory of a forgotten 
victim of the Holocaust. None should be 
forgotten.” 

“What a very sad story and irony that this 
poor young man never had a chance at 
life.”  

“I donated because this story of the 
unknown is a worthy recipient.” 

“I was so moved by the sadness of seeing the unmarked burial plot that I resolved to 
help in funding a headstone. I once again feel so fortunate to have had the chance to be 
alive, since my parents were lucky enough to have had the opportunity to come to 
America in 1939 after fleeing Nazi occupied Vienna in 1938.”  


